
Subject: Re: Coyote Off on Colorado Adventure
Posted by Craig Markwardt on Sun, 03 Aug 2014 00:37:42 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Wednesday, July 30, 2014 12:31:17 PM UTC-4, David Fanning wrote:
>  Folks,
>  
>  Coyote and I are off today to hike the 500 miles from Denver to Durango 
>  on the Colorado Trail. The last time we did this together disaster 
>  struck (a given with Coyote, of course), and the "epiphany" I sought was 
>  to write an IDL book. I'm hoping for better luck this time.
>  ...

Have fun and safe travels David! [ but not so safe that it's boring. ]

Craig
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